
CYBER CRIME AND SECURITY 

It is a very well-known fact that cybercrime is on the rise and the cyber zone is no 

longer safe for its users. The school rose to the situation and took up the onus of 

creating awareness among the most vulnerable age group. 

In lieu of this, the students of Class IX had an orientation by two officers from the 

Cyber Crime Department on Thursday, 3rd November 2022 regarding Cyber 

security measures that should be followed by teenagers. 

Students were briefed about various cybercrimes that took place in the past 4 to 6 

years and threw light on several possibilities of being cheated online. As the 

increase in incidents of online crimes is alarmingly rising amongst teenagers and 

students, the resource persons stressed upon the need for being cautious and 

vigilant while browsing.  

It was an eye opener for the students as they understood the intricacies of cyber-

crime and security thereof. 

 

 

 

 


